
From 
  The Secretary 
  Haryana State Board of Technical Education, 
  Panchkula 
To  
  The Principal 
 

1. Maharana Pratap Institute of Technology & Management, Dhonoda, Distt. 
Mohindergarh, Haryana. 

2. Modish Institute of Polytechnic, Village Gheera, Tehsil Punhana, Distt. 
Mewat, Haryana 

3. Bharat Institute of Polytechnic, Gohana Highway, near Mohana Police 
Station, Sonepat 

 
  Memo. No.11486    /HSBTE 
  Dated: 07.10.2010 
 
Subject: Institution Codes & abbreviation for newly established Institutes/ 

Polytechnics in the State of Haryana from the session 2010-11. 
 
  I have been directed to inform that Institution codes and abbreviation for 

three newly established Polytechnics in the State of Haryana for the session 2010-11 have 

been allotted as under: 

S.No. Name of Institution/Polytechnics Abbr. Code 

1. 
Maharana Pratap Institute of Technology & 
Management, Dhanoda, Distt. Mohindergarh, 
Haryana 

MPITDM 166 

2. 
Modish Institute of Polytechnic, Village Gheera, 
Tehsil Punhana, Distt. Mewat, Haryana 

MIPGPM 167 

3. 
Bharat Institute of Polytechnic, Gohana Highway, 
near Mohana Police Station, Sonepat 
 

BIPGMS 168 

 
 The Institution code and its abbreviation for your polytechnic may be brought to the 

notice of all the staff members. The roll no’s to the students shall be allotted as per your 

allotted institute code. Eleven digit roll no shall be allotted to the students as per the 

scheme notified vide office memo no. 6700 dated 05-08-2010, copy available on the 

departmental website i.e. www.hsbte.org .  

 The above institution code and its abbreviation may be used in future for all 

references.  

 

       Controller of Exam 
       HSBTE, Panchkula 



 
Endst.No.11487-88    /HSBTE Dated:07.10.2010 
  
 A copy of the above is forwarded to the following: 
 

1. PA to DGTE for kind information of W/DGTE. 
2. Additional Secretary, HSBTE. 

 
Controller of Exam 

       HSBTE, Panchkula 
 
Endst.No. 11489-11500    /HSBTE Dated:07.10.2010 
  
 A copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information: 
 

 1. All Officers of the Board 
2. Sh. Sandeep, Programmer, HSBTE for hosting this letter on the Board 

website immediately. 
 

 
Controller of Exam 

        HSBTE, Panchkula 
 
 


